

Michael J. Murphy City of Milwaukee Common Council

September 4, 2014

To the Honorable, the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee City Hall, Room 205

Dear Council Members:

This letter is to inform you that under the provisions of Section 320-16-1-a of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, I am appointing the following individuals to the Public Transportation Review Board:

Beth Weirick, Milwaukee Downtown Business Improvement District #21, representing downtown business and transportation interests (reappointment);

Abdulkadir Omar, Yellow Cab Co-op, representing taxicab services (reappointment);

John Doherty, Transit Express, representing shuttle services (reappointment);

Eric Peterson, Governmental Affairs Liaison, representing the Milwaukee County Transit System (new appointment replacing Sandra Kellner);

Brian Dranzik, Director of the Milwaukee County Department of Transportation, representing the interests of handicapped passengers (new appointment replacing Don Natzke).

I trust that these appointments will be approved by your honorable body.

Sincerely

MICHAEL J. MURPH

Alderman, 10th District Common Council President

MJM:dh

Cc: Mayor Tom Barrett

City Clerk James Owczarski Alderman Robert Bauman, Chair

